## Le Port Grimaudin

Nº6 DECEMBER 2024





## Dear Friends of ALAMIC and Port Grimaud.

I will be enjoying this unique view from my bedroom window of ALAMIC a lot in the coming year 2025 - more about why later.

Today I would like to thank you for what I consider to have been a very successful and at the same time quiet season, which is now coming to an end.

Successful, because most of the guests spent their holidays with me for at least the second time this year, and calm, because fortunately there were no problems that could have disturbed a carefree stay on the Golfe de St. Tropez or spoiled the good mood.

I would also like to thank you for the good reviews I received from you, all of which were 5 stars \*\*\*\*\* on Google and 9-10 points on booking.com.

This feedback is very important to me, because in these times of increasing digitalization, personal contact is unfortunately more and more in the background, and this way good comments are given on what can still be improved.

It also confirms the continuous improvements made to ALAMIC

Unfortunately, the weather did not always play along as we are used to in the Mediterranean, but after several years of extreme drought and without temporary restrictions on water consumption, the area was green again.

## Dear guests, thank you again for a great 2024 season!





As I mentioned at the beginning, more and more regular guests are enjoying their vacations in Port Grimaud, and many of them are tied to fixed periods for various reasons.

And next year I will finally have the opportunity to spend a lot more time in Alamic and on the Golfe de St. Tropez starting in January, swapping the gloomy winter here in Karlsruhe for the beautiful light of the south.

This will lead to changes in availability, but I still hope to be able to fulfill all your reservation wishes.

Check out the **booking section** for details.

What can you expect in ALAMIC next season?

Last but not least, since I will be staying longer, there are plans to completely renovate the kitchen, in addition to the usual details.

In addition, a mobile air conditioner will be installed in the bedroom to make the tropical nights more bearable during the high summer heat.

Full air conditioning of the maisonette is out of the question for me for several reasons: sustainability, aesthetics, and most importantly, it would have a significant impact on the roof terrace.

As in previous years, I will keep you informed about the progress in March, then directly "live" from the Golfe de St. Tropez.





As in previous years, I would now like to invite you to contact me to reserve for the coming 2025 season.

You can contact me by email, phone, WhatsApporviathe link:

## "Reservation Request"

I will get back to you shortly. I will then coordinate further details with you individually - your reservation can be cancelled free of charge up to 90 days prior to your planned arrival.

The remaining availability will be published online at the turn of the year.

The rental prices for next year have unfortunately been adjusted to the significantly increased costs in France.

There will be a further downward adjustment of the tourist tax, as the classification with the municipality of Grimaud will be completed soon.

For the updated overview please click here



I now hope to be able to fulfill all your requests for dates so that you can enjoy an unforgettable vacation "with me" again next year.





I look forward to hearing from you by the means indicated below:



+49 172 970 10 58 +33 6 65 71 43 74



+49 172 970 10 58



portgrimaud@arcor.de



Reservation request



Want to get in the holiday mood?

Or simply want to take a closer look at what awaits you "at my place" in the South of France?

then take a short virtual tour of ALAMIC and explore the Maisonette de Vacances in Port Grimaud.

You can start the video by clicking on the link below:



